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TMLP Offers a New ‘Go Green 100%’ Electricity Program 

 
(Taunton - April 24, 2019) 
TMLP is proud to offer customer choice for energy through renewable options. Our new ‘Go Green 100%’ 
program was designed specifically for our customers who want their electricity to come from 100% 
renewable energy sources.  
 
Once a customer signs up for this voluntary program, TMLP will purchase the qualifying Massachusetts 
Class 1 Renewable Energy Certificates (RECs) to meet this customer’s electricity needs. The renewable 
energy source for this new voluntary electricity program will be guaranteed through the purchase of these 
Mass Class 1 RECs. With these RECs our customer will have our commitment that their electricity comes 
from renewable energy sources.  
 
This completely voluntary program is available to all residential and commercial customers. Qualifications 
to participate are that you need to be the TMLP customer of record and have a $0 balance on your 
account for the past 6 months. The new line item will be added our customer’s monthly invoice and will 
equal $.019 per kWh for 2019. The REC market will dictate this amount in future REC purchases. 
 
“TMLP has been investing in renewable energy initiatives since the mid 1990’s. As a public power 
provider, offering our customers opportunities to voluntarily participate in programs that are important to 
them is important to us. It is our mission to provide our rate-payers with reliable, sustainable, and cost-
effective services that meet their needs. We want to enable and encourage customer choice for energy 
through renewable initiatives like this new option. Our new Go Green 100% program is yet another 
example that reinforces our proactive approach to investing in renewable energy in a common-sense 
way” said Kenneth Goulart, TMLP General Manager. 
 
This new program is available as of June 1, 2019 and anyone who is interested in signing up should call 
TMLP at 508.824.6976 or come into our building at 33 Weir Street Monday – Friday anytime between 
7:30 AM and 4:30 PM. 


